
 

 

Man Arrested for DUII Twice in Less Than Five Hours  

April 16, 2020 

 

On Wednesday, April 15, 2020, at 11:40 p.m., Washington County 

Sheriff’s Office deputies stopped a 2002 Ford F150 with a 

suspected DUII driver. The traffic stop took place at NW Cornelius 

Pass Road at NW West Union Road, and the driver was identified 

as Jenaro Segundo-Garcia of Beaverton. Deputies discovered Mr. 

Segundo-Garcia’s license was revoked on a felony level and saw 

signs of impairment while talking to him. Mr. Segundo-Garcia 

cooperated with the investigation and was arrested for DUII (felony) 

and driving while felony revoked. At 1:00 a.m. the next morning, Mr. 

Segundo-Garcia provided a breath sample of .20 BAC. He received 

a citation in-lieu-of custody and was released to a responsible party 

at his home. 

Less than five hours after receiving the citation in-lieu-of custody, the same deputy saw Mr. Segundo-

Garcia driving a different vehicle on SW Walker Road near SW 158th Avenue. The deputy stopped the 

vehicle and contacted Mr. Segundo-Garcia, who still showed signs of impairment. Mr. Segundo-Garcia 

was arrested again and provided a second breath sample of .09 BAC. 

Mr. Segundo-Garcia was lodged in the Washington County Jail on additional charges of DUII (felony) 

and driving while felony revoked.  

Deputy McLaughlin was the arresting deputy in these cases and is a 16 year veteran with the 

Washington County Sheriff’s Office. Deputy McLaughlin is passionate about DUII enforcement and has 

been throughout his career. During his tenure at the Sheriff’s Office, he has been named Oregon’s DUII 

Officer of the year two times and has arrested approximately 1,000 individuals for DUII. 

 

 

 


